Deciding On a Pet

By Eesha Kachhy and Victoria Li

Ms. Clarke’s class is deciding on a pet. They couldn’t decide on a hamster or a fish.
Ms.Pride and her class brought their pet hamster down to the llab to let Ms. Clarke’s
class pet and hold him. They interviewed the class to see what they needed. Then they
researched a fish as a pet. They voted on which pet they wanted and the results were 3
for a hamster and the rest of the class voted for a fish. They looked up more information
like what kind of food fish eat, how much it costs, and what kind of tank they would
need. They also looked at the different kinds of fish they could get. They decided on a
Betta fish.The class raised money by doing chores at home like washing dishes and
cleaning their rooms. They got paid $2 for doing them. They got a rectangular tank,
plants, rocks, beads, and some colored lights for the tank. They put the tank by the sink.
They got the fish on Feb.22,2017. Ms. Jones (assistant teacher) bought the fish from
Petsmart. Once they had the fish all set up in the new tank, they had to decide on a
name for their new pet. The voted on a few names for their fish and decided the name
Leo fit him best.

The class is taking turns feeding the fish.

This is Leo the Betta fish.



